UNEFON

México DF, September 29, 2005

TO WHOM IT MY CONCERN:

The present letter serves like recommendation for Pablo G Paez, who is applying to a
scholarship to obtain his phd degree in & Telecommunications.

Personally I know Mr Péez, more than 8 years ago and [ have had the opportunity to
work with in Porta- Conecel Ecuador, Digitel- Venezuela, Brightcel-USA and Unefon-
Mexico, therefore, I can give faith of his high level of professionalism and experience
in the It & Telecommunications field, those are the reasons why, [ take this
opportunity to suggest to give him the scholarship which would be very useful for
Ecuador and the Ecuadorian IT & telecommunications industry.

I widely recommend Mr. Paez, and 1 hope that the scholarship is granted to him and
he can do the referred studies.

Kindly, @) B
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Fernando Colunga
Customer Services VP
Unefon
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